
Isometric Standard 1.2.0
Public Consultation Summary



Context

Isometric held a public consultation on the new 1.2.0 version of the Isometric Standard in order to receive
stakeholder input.

The public consultation was announced on Isometric’s website on the 15th of February, 2024. The Standard
was open for general feedback until the 16th of March, 2024. No feedback was received during the
consultation. The proposed changes were therefore released and went into effect as a version 1.2.0 on 16th
of March, 2024.

We want to thank anyone who considered the changes for their time.
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